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Call for a Stated Meeting 

of the Presbytery of Geneva 

Tuesday, September 16, 2014  
to be held at First Presbyterian Church of Elmira, NY 

1054 West Clinton St. Elmira, NY 14905  

(607) 734-1614  

website: www.firstpreselmira.org  

The Rev. Betsey Crimmins, Host Pastor 
  

A Stated Meeting of the Presbytery of Geneva will be called to order on Tuesday, September 16, 

2014, at 10 a.m. Registration will begin at 9:30 a.m. The meeting will be hosted by First 

Presbyterian Church of Elmira, NY. The agenda and reports for the meeting will be posted by 

Friday, September 5, 2014 on our Presbytery website at www.Presbytery of Geneva.org, at 

Meeting Info under the Resources tab.  

  

Directions to the church may be found under Contact Information “How to Find Us” at the church’s 

website at: www.firstpreselmira.org. If you cannot access the map, please call the Presbytery of 

Geneva Office at 315-536-7753.  

  

Childcare: Childcare will be available onsite based on prior request. Please notify Karen Jensen if 

this service is needed no later than Wednesday, September 10, 2014.  

  

Lunch: Lunch will be provided at a cost of $6.00 following the meeting. Please notify Karen Jensen if 

you would like a lunch no later than Wednesday, September 10, 2014. Please note that we may 

not be able to accommodate those who do not make a reservation by this date.  

  

We welcome you as we come together to worship, fellowship and do the business of the 

Presbytery.    

 

We look forward to seeing you in Elmira. Please call the office with any questions. 

 

 


